
TRIGGS LADIES INNER CLUB

MEETING NOTES 4/5/18 2018 OPENING DAY MEMBERSHIP MEETING

OPENING DAY MEETING WITH THE MEMBERSHIP AT THE RESCUE PUB…

TREASURER BARBARA DAVIS TOOK CHECKS AND APPLICATIONS FOR

MEMBERSHIP.

1/ WELCOME TO THE MEMBERS FROM THE CO-PRESIDENTS… OFFICIAL

OPENING TOURNAMENT DAY WILL BE ON MAY 12TH…UNTIL THEN “SWING

TRAINING” DATES WITH BE SCHEDULED FOR THE MEMBERSHIP TO PLAY ON

THE WEEKENDS… THE 2018 TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE WILL BE POSTED ON

THE WEBSITE WHEN DATES ARE FINALIZED BY THE PRO-SHOP AND AS

ALWAYS DATES AND TIMES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE…MEMBERS WERE

ALSO INFORMED OF THE DUES INCREASE DUE TO RISING OPERATION COSTS.

2/ SIGNING UP FOR TOURNAMENTS WILL BE DONE ON THE WEBSITE AND PAST

PAIRINGS WILL ALSO BE POSTED SO THAT MEMBERS RUNNING

TOURNAMENTS WILL BE ABLE TO SEE PAIRINGS IN AN EFFORT TO DIVERSIFY

GROUPINGS… THIS WAS ONE OF THE CONCERNS BROUGHT UP BY THE

MEMBERSHIP AT END OF SEASON IN 2017 AND HOPEFULLY THIS WILL BE A

HELPFUL SOLUTION.

3/ THE MEMBERSHIP WAS ADDRESSED BY LAURA PARZIALE ON THE RULES

WHO WILL BE PREPARING HANDOUTS FOR OPENING DAY OF PLAY WITH A

RULES SUMMARY AND SUGGESTED NEXT SEASON (DUE TO 2019 RULES

CHANGES) WE WILL HAVE A COMPLETE MEETING ON THE NEW RULES. LOCAL

RULES WERE ALSO DISCUSSED.

4/ CATHERINE PARENTE THE HANDICAP CHAIR DISCUSSED THE HANDICAP

PROCEEDURES AND RULES FOR POSTING SCORES…NEW PLAYERS WILL

RECEIVE GHIN NUMBERS AND ARE ASKED TO KEEP THEIR SCORECARDS AND



ENTER THEM WHEN THEY GET THEIR GHIN’S… ALL SCORES DURING AN

ACTIVE SEASON MUST BE POSTED…IF YOUR SCORE IS NOT POSTED WITHIN 2

DAYS OF PLAY YOU WILL NOT BE ELIGIBLE FOR THAT WEEK’S TOURNAMENT.

5/ LORI DIPERSIO ADDRESSED THE MEMBERSHIP IN SANDY HARPER’S

BEHALF ON THE RIGA TEAM TOURNAMENT AND WILL HELP SANDY

COORDINATE THIS YEAR’S TEAM(S)… IN THE PAST TRIGGS HAS DONE VERY

WELL AND WOULD LIKE TO WIN THIS YEAR…

6/ NEW MEMBERS WERE INTRODUCED AND WELCOMED AND SENT TO PAM

FOR WEBSITE SIGN-UP INSTRUCTION.

7/ PAM BRODEUR WILL COORDINATE THE WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS TO RUN

TOURNAMENTS AND TOOK SIGN-UPS BY THE MEMBERSHIP AFTER THE

MEETING WAS ADJOURNED…THE VOLUNTEERS WILL BE LISTED ON THE

SCHEDULE WHEN POSTED.

THANKS AND HAVE A GREAT AND FUN SEASON AT TRIGGS


